
 

 

Christmas Party - December 11 
  

RSVP by December 2  

 

The Eastern New England Chapter Christmas Party will be held on December 11. Everyone 

invited! 

 

Where:     Billie Downing's house, 7 Gowing Lane, North Reading  

                                                  Note address correction! 

When:      Noon until late afternoon 

Bring:       Holiday Spirit 

                  Food to share 

                  $15 Yankee Swap gift 

RSVP by:  December 2 

RSVP to:   jannclark99@yahoo.com, cell - 617-605-7728 

 

Please RSVP and tell us how many people you are bringing and what food or drink you wish 

to contribute. Early responders are evenly spread over appetizers, main dishes, sides, and 

dessert. No beverages yet - coffee and tea will be provided. If too many people are bringing 

the same thing, late responders may be asked to bring something different from what they 

offer. 

 

Thanks! 

 

Your party coordinators, 

 

mailto:


Jann Clark 

Georgia Pappas 

  
 

 

Scholarship Information 

 

* Applications for the Amelia Earhart 

Scholarship are due to Pat Theberge, 31 

Davis St., Lawrence, MA 01843 by December 

1. Applications are available on the 99s 

website. 

 

* The application for the New England 

Section Scholarship is available 

here: https://gallery.mailchimp.com/8f1693d566

98349f3356ded0c 

/files/New_England_Section_99s_Member_Sch

olarship_2017.pdf. Applications are due 

by January 31. 

 

* The 99s Webinar, "Scholarship 

Applications - Tools and Tips!" is now 

available on the 99s website. 

  
  

 

Squawk 99 - November 2016 

 

You should have received your e-copy 

of Squawk 99s in your mailbox yesterday. If you 

didn't receive it, you can get it 

here: https://gallery.mailchimp.com/8f1693d566983

49f3356ded0c/files/ 

Squawk_99s_NOV_2016.pdf 

 

Chapter Dues 
 
Chapter dues of $15 will be payable in January. 

Send your check to Pat Theberge, 31 Davis St., 

Lawrence, MA 01843, or bring your dues to the 

Christmas Party or the January meeting on 

January 14 in Norwood. 
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